
Our Catholic Faith - Chapter 2 - Small 
 
Across  

2. God's 
forgiveness of 
sins, 
accomplished 
through the mercy 
of Jesus Christ, 
resulting in the 
restoration of 
friendship with 
God. 

5. The Jewish 
ruling body. 

8. ____ of God: 
The reign of God 
proclaimed by 
Jesus and begun 
in his life, death, 
and resurrection. 

11. The other Old 
Testament figure 
who appeared 
with Moses 
during the 
Transfiguration. 

12. The first stage 
of the formation of the 
gospels: the ____ 
Jesus. 

13. Jesus' threefold 
office: ____, priest, 
and king. 

14. An obstinate 
denial after Baptism to 
believe a truth that 
must be believed with 
divine and Catholic 
faith or an obstinate 
doubt about such a 
truth. 

15. A title for Jesus 
meaning "the 
annointed one." 

16. Jesus' miracles can 
be divided into four 
categories: healings, 
____, nature miracles, 
and raisings from the 
dead. 

17. The feast that 
celebrates the mystery 
of Christ's 
manifestation as the 
Savior of the world. 

18. A heresy that 
taught that Jesus was 
"not of the same 
substance" as God. 

Down  

1. The second stage of 
the formation of the 

gopels: the ____ 
Tradition. 

3. A Church dogma 
that teaches that Jesus 
was conceived 
through the Virgin 
Mary by the power of 
the Holy Spirit 
without the 
cooperation of a 
human father. 

4. The saving love of 
God most fully 
revealed in the life 
and especially the 
passion, death, 
resurrection, and 
glorious ascension of 
his son Jesus Christ. 

6. A process of 
"education in the 
faith" for young 
people and adults with 
the view of making 
them disciples of 
Jesus Christ. 

7. A heresy that taught 
that Christ's divine 
nature absorbed his 
human nature, thus in 
effect destroying 
Jesus' true humanity. 

9. The day on which 
the Holy Spirit 
descended on the 
apostles. 

10. The second 
coming of Christ 
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when the Lord will 
judge the living and 
the dead. 

13. A favorite 
teaching device of 
Jesus in which he told 
a short story with a 
striking, memorable 
comparision that 
taught a religious 
message. 
 


